RE: Graton Sewer Repair and Rehabilitation Project

@ Quilatan, Joseph@Waterboards <Joseph.Quilatan@waterboards.ca.gov>
9:14 AM

To: McSmith, Justin@Waterboards
Hi Justin,

This project was executed. | had a discussion with the previous GM in June and he said he is still working on getting the new GM up-to-date with everything and with this project being one of them. | will follow up with
them.

As far as the planning project, it is still executed and active until March 2023 for them to complete their planning documents (Engineering Report, CEQA docs, etc.) for them to be ready to apply for a Construction
application with us to fund the implementation of the project. We should be able to extend the agreement date for them if they need more time as well.

Thanks and happy Friday as well!

Joseph Quilatan

Water Resource Control Engineer

State Water Resources Control Board (SWRCB)
Division of Financial Assistance (DFA)

Office of Sustainable Water Solutions (OSWS)
1001 | Street, Sacramento, CA 95814
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